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90 Croatia Street – New Entrance Connection to Dufferin 
Station Bargaining Update 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board on January 25, 2024, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Approve the Entrance Connection to the Station within the Development at 90 

Croatia Street, as generally illustrated in Attachment 1.  
 
2. Approve the removal of the Art impacted by the Entrance Connection, as generally 

illustrated in Attachment 2, to be retained by the TTC to be reused within the Station.  
 
3. Authorize execution of an Entrance Connection Agreement with the Developer, and 

any other agreements arising as a result of the Entrance Connection, all on terms 
and conditions acceptable to the TTC’s General Counsel.  


